
Dear Colleagues,

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention’s Division of Tuberculosis Elimination is conducting a training 
and education needs assessment of the U.S.-affiliated Pacific Islands and Hawaii. Results from the needs 
assessment will be used to develop a plan to address TB training and education needs in the region. 

Please take a few minutes to complete the needs assessment online at (URL). The questions should be answered
from the perspective of your own training needs, not the overall training needs of your TB program or health 
care setting.

We also encourage you to forward the needs assessment link to your staff and other TB control partners, such 
persons working on TB in hospitals, laboratories, private clinics, and community health centers, so that we can 
identify their TB training and education needs as well. 

The online needs assessment will be available from (DATE) to (DATE). If you have any questions, please contact 
Sarah Segerlind (htz7@cdc.gov) or Derrick Felix (dnf2@cdc.gov).

Thank you,

Sarah Segerlind, MPH
Health Education Specialist
Division of Tuberculosis Elimination
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
htz7@cdc.gov  
Phone: 404-639-8338
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